

TOWN OF WEST SENECA

TOWN SUPERVISOR
SHEILA M. MEEGAN
TOWN COUNCIL
EUGENE P. HART
WILLIAM P. HANLEY

TO:

Honorable Town Board / Town of West Seneca

FROM:

Lauren J. Masset

Recreation Supervisor

DATE:

May 13, 2019

RE:

Michael Talluto (Recreation Supervisor PT) - Resignation

Please accept the attached resignation (retirement) of Michael Talluto, Recreation Supervisor (PT), effective May 20, 2019.

Please authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

I would like to thank Michael Talluto for his many years of service and dedication to the department.

b.

To- Lauren Massett, and West Seneca Town Board.

From- Michael Talluto.

Re- Retirement from West Seneca Recreation Department.

Date- May 13,2019.

Dear Lauren, and Town Board.

After 34 Great Years with the West Seneca Recreation Department, I have decided to retire from my position as recreation supervisor. It has been a great 34 years serving the Town of West Seneca, I have worked with many great staff, I would like to personally thank Recreation Directors Robert Walsh, Mary Josefiak, Craig Kroll, Lauren Massett for all their support and confidence in me to run programs for the Recreation Department. I would like to thank all the members of the Town Board during my tenure for all their wonderful support of the Recreation Department and our programs. Buildings and Grounds Department special thanks for always having things ready and their support. Finally Special Thanks to everyone that has worked with me and everyone who took part in the Recreation Programs that I supervised I will miss you. Thanks for 34 Great Years.

Best Wishes Always,

Michael Tallete

Michael Talluto.